
Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

3Watch lane 1 as Travis gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 234.26 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

13Check out the closest race where only 0.303 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

1Watch lanes 2 and 1 as Travis just edges out Julie for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

9Check out Caroline in lane 4 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

7Watch lane 1 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 196.82 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

10Watch lane 4 as Kerry gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 231.15 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

7Check out the closest race where only 0.1039 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

11Watch lanes 5 and 4 as Aaron just edges out Amanda for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

4Check out Kerry in lane 2 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

10Watch lane 6 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 193.84 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

7Watch lane 4 as Katie gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 230.52 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

2Check out the closest race where only 0.126 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

6Watch lanes 1 and 6 as Gary just edges out Cindy for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

1Check out Cindy in lane 4 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

12Watch lane 5 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 195.84 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

7Watch lane 3 as Dan gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 233.62 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

20Check out the closest race where only 0.2349 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

2Watch lanes 1 and 2 as Patrice just edges out Andrea for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

3Check out William in lane 3 as his/her car leaves all the 
other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

6Watch lane 5 as he/she struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 178.1 mph…


